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Laurie and Michael,

Please find attached an updated G-101 sheet for the Stevens Ave Armory project (G-102 and G-103 
remain unchanged from what I submitted yesterday, and are simply attached for convenience). On G-101, I 
have broken out the two separate code analyses, IBC vs. NFPA 101. This is obviously a huge change, 
however I have only bubbled areas where the content has changed.

As discussed with Laurie, I have only reviewed to IBC Type IIIB criteria.

As sent in an earlier email to Michael, I have reviewed the building as a whole to the existing NFPA Type III
(200) criteria, while requiring any new elements to meet NFPA Type II(000) new construction criteria.

Please let me know if you have additional questions or changes.

Thank you,

Laura

LAURA E. CLEBAK, PE | Fire Protection Engineer, LEED AP

TEL 603.431.4849 | FAX 603.431.1870
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